Lisa Hill 2017 Sweepstakes Judge comments on Sweepstakes entries

I would like to say thank you to the STC of Chicago for inviting me to judge their Sweepstakes.  There wasn't a large entry, mostly due I think to the threat of the Canine influenza, but the puppies that I had were all lovely.  They were all in the same class, 12-18 Month Bitches.  All 4 puppies had good movement, all 4 had good slight scissor bites.  I ultimately chose the one I would have loved to take home and add to my breeding program.  I was very pleased to watch as the regular class judge chose the same bitch for his WB/BOW and that she went on to be the BBE BIS.

Congratulations to the club for a very successful Specialty!
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